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Apples, peaches, pears and more!  Could you use some guidance on managing your fruit trees, 
or are you interested in planting fruit trees for your home use and don't know where to begin? 

Cumberland County Cooperative Extension is sponsoring a fruit tree production workshop on 
Thursday, Dec. 4, from 6:00 p.m. - 9:00 p.m. The free workshop will focus on fruit tree 
management. Dr. Mike Parker, an Extension Horticultural Specialist with N.C. State University, 
will provide information on what to consider before planting and to explore what fruit tree 
crops you could possibly grow. Dr. Parker will be available to address all of your fruit tree 
questions. 

The workshop will be held in the Cumberland County Cooperative Extension Auditorium, 
located at 301 East Mountain Dr., Fayetteville. Registration is requested, but not required. For 
additional information concerning this workshop or to register, please contact Theresa 
Williams, Extension agent, Urban Horticulture, at 910-321-6870 or via email 
theresa_williams@ncsu.edu. 

  

For accommodations for persons with disabilities, contact Theresa Williams at 910.321.6870, no later 
than five (5) days before the event.  
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